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New Zealand

Update on the RNZRSA COVID-19 fund

The Royal New Zealand Returned and Services’ Association (RNZRSA) received a Government grant of $2 million in
September 2020.

Due to the large number of applications, RNZRSA are now
only accepting urgent applications for financial assistance.

The RNZRSA COVID-19 Fund provides support to serving and ex-serving members of the New Zealand Defence Force,
and whanau, who are facing urgent financial hardship as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic.

To find out if you or someone you know is eligible for urgent financial assistance, check out the RNZRSA website.

RNZRSA support page (https://www.rsa.org.nz/support) @
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